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PRELUDE                                                                           Alyssa Owens & Barbara Stevens 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 
WELCOME/ ANNOUNCMENTS                                            
MINISTRIES/PRAYER               

_________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                   Margaret Sarratori & David Crummett                        

SPECIAL MUSIC                                                                        

_________________________________________________________________________             

                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 

PARALLEL SCRIPTURE                                                                                  Ephesians 1:7-8   

_________________________________________________________________________ 

OFFERTORY PRAYER                                          Pastor Bud Goude 

OFFERTORY MUSIC 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                   Margaret Sarratori                

DOXOLOGY                                                                                                              Hymn 253                        

_________________________________________________________________________                                                    

                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 
SCRIPTURE                                                                                                         Jonah 3:4-10 

MESSAGE                                                                                         “Mission Accomplished” 

_________________________________________________________________________          

POSTLUDE                                                               Alyssa Owens & Barbara Stevens 



Announcements 
 
 

1) We wish to welcome everyone to the “Regathering” of public worship!  We will         
 continue to follow COVID-19 safety guidelines.  You will find Hand Sanitizing  
 Stations throughout the hallway, in the restrooms and in the Narthex.  The Offering 
 Plates can be found on the table in the Narthex.  If you need to use the Restrooms, 
 please keep it to only One Person at a time.  If you have any questions, please speak 
 with an Usher, Deacon or our Pastor. 
 
2)  For those of you who are still not comfortable with larger gatherings or do not have  
 access to the internet, you may view the recorded service here in the Sanctuary on   
 Tuesday mornings at 10:30am.  Please call the church office at 804-642-2555 if you 
 plan on coming Tuesday mornings.  

  
 3)   PLEASE REMEMBER…..YOU ARE WELCOME TO SPEAK TO ONE                 
       ANOTHER BUT PLEASE DO SO IN THE PARKING LOTS.   
 

  
 

ALMA HUNT OFFERING FOR VIRGINIA MISSIONS 
September 13 – 20, 2020 

Meeting Real Needs In Real Time 
 

The Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia Missions will look different in the coming year, reflecting the changing 
world in which we live as we face the challenges of a global pandemic. 
 

Since 1976, the annual Virginia Missions Offering—traditionally called the Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia 
Missions—is a joint venture of the Woman’s Missionary Union of Virginia (WMUV) and the Baptist General 
Association of Virginia (BGAV).  
 

We invite you to give to the Alma Hunt Offering —joining your gifts with those of many other Virginia    
Baptists as we work to share the love of Christ across the Commonwealth of Virginia and with the whole 
world.  As always, this critical offering seeks to meet real needs of real people by funding ministries in a    
variety of specific areas. For the rest of 2020 and looking toward 2021, the allocations of this offering are   
being redirected in a way that will allow us to focus on human needs arising from the COVID-19 crisis. 
 

THE GOAL FOR THE ALMA HUNT OFFERING FOR GPBC IN 2020 IS $1,200.00.   
 

This offering allows us to be the church facing the realities of today’s world.  Because of the time-sensitive 
nature of many of these critical needs and the plan to distribute funds monthly, BGAV asks that you consider 
sending your offerings as early as possible this year. 
 

Please pray about giving to help us meet our goal and perhaps - surpass it!   

 
 
  


